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I've attended games at the stadium, taken photos for my California brother who 

LOVES baseball, and gotten help from the office staff when I bought a "scam" ticket.   

The customer service is great and the accommodations have been great.  I hope 

they get the funding they need to do the necessary upgrades, as it would be sad to 

lose that entertainment option.  I hosted guests from all over the world in my Airbnb 

apartment in my house, and many just loved going to games and other events at that 

location.  Please keep it in Hillsboro. 

 

Thank you for all you do for our area!  Judy Jensen, native Oregonian and long-time 

resident in the Hillsboro/Beaverton area. 


